
February 17, 2022 

 

Dear Louise Jennings and Volunteers, 

 

Something most extraordinary happened on Monday, February 14, 2022.  As I was ascending to 

the mountain top to see the Lord, I discovered that He was hastily descending the other side. 

 

However, when I returned to the valley, I found my Valentine from Kingsway Outreach and all 

was well again. 

 

Yours most gratefully, 

 

Donald Everett Strait 

Augusta Correctional Center 


